
 

 

                      
 
               PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Hopkinsville Water Environment Authority will 
receive sealed bids at its Main Office, PO Box 
628, 401 East 9th Street, Hopkinsville, KY 42241 
on Thursday, April 17, 2025 at 2:00 P.M. CST for 
the following: 
 
Bid # 2425-06 - SOW # 01-2025 - Hopkinsville 
Manhole Rehabilitation. Specifications may be 
obtained by contacting the office of HWEA or 
going to http://www.hwea-ky.com/biddinginfo.  
HWEA reserves the right to reject any or all bids 
and to determine which bid is lowest and/or most 
responsive.  Bids shall be sealed in a second 
envelope plainly marked “Bid # 2425-06 - SOW # 
01-2025 - Hopkinsville Manhole Rehabilitation.”  
 
Questions concerning bid specifications contact 
Mr. Matt Westerfield, Procurement Officer, at 270-
887-2782 or mwesterfield@hwea-ky.com 
Monday through Friday between 8:00am and 
4:00pm CDT. 


